
March 29, 2020 
 



 



WE WORSHIP OUR GOD ONLINE 

 Prelude        

 Welcome and Announcements 

 Special Song                   Sami Wagoner     

  Prayer Concerns/Prayer             

  Praise & Worship  

  Scripture   Acts 4:23-33  

 Message      

                       Pastor Toby Wagoner 

“Dare to Pray Boldly” 

 Hymn                     “It Is Well With My Soul”               

 

Benediction 

The final hymn is an invitation to those who wish to follow Christ as 

Savior and Lord, to renew their faith, or to unite with the 

membership of this church. If you feel led to do this, please contact 

Pastor Toby. He will gladly talk and pray with you.  
 

This Week at FBC 

Sunday         10:45 Morning Worship 

   Live broadcast on Facebook  

Monday          TBD Deacons Meeting 

Wednesday 6:30 OnLine Live Bible Study 

Saturday       11:30    CommUnity Kitchen- Bag Lunches only 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
   

 

  

 

Watch for some God’s Cadets 

/Children’s Church specials on FBC 

Facebook! Puppets, stories, songs, 

and maybe more! Coming soon.  

 
As the America for Christ offering 

comes to an end, thank you for your gifts 

to this offering that supports missions and 

ministries in the United States and Puerto 

Rico.  One of the outreaches that this 

offering supports is Judson Press with its 

daily devotionals, Sunday School 

materials, etc.  The last count we had, we 

had collected $1050 towards our goal of 

$1,300.00. The new amount will be 

updated next week.  Your support is 

appreciated. 

Our total for the Building Fund so far is 

$14, 023. Thank you for supporting the 

building fund.  

Services have been adjusted as 

recommended by the Health 

Department. The church will be 

advising of any changes as this 

pandemic continues. If you receive 

email by the prayer chain, remember to 

check it often.  Please stay safe. 

If you have a need during this time, 

please contact the office. Those who 

may have elderly neighbors or family 

members, remember to check on them.  

Holy Week services have been 

cancelled. A live message will be 

shown on Facebook each day. 

 

 

 

**************************************** 

Upcoming Events 

Mar 30-Deacon’s Meeting TBD; Apr 5- Palm 

Sunday Holy Week Begins; Apr 6- Trustee 

Meeting; Apr 8- 1st Quarter Reports Due; Apr 

9-Maundy Thursday Service TBD; Apr 10-Good 

Friday-Office closed; Apr 12-Easter Sunrise 

Service TBD; Easter – No Evening Service 

 
Due to the current health crisis going on and mandates for 

groups gathering, Men’s Fellowship and any events 

scheduled by us will be delayed.  We will start up again 

when normal church activities are activated. Thank you all 

my Christian brothers. Please continue our prayers for the 

world in this dark period. God Bless, Burt Lyons. 

 

Our women may be home but they are far from doing 

nothing. Many have untaken the task of making masks for 

the front line people to use. Thank you for continuing the 

work of Jesus from your homes.  

************* 

FBC will sponsor a much needed Blood Drive on 

Wednesday April 1.  They will be setting up at 11:00 a.m. 

and will need to tear down by 6:00 p.m. All types are 

desperately needed. You can call Red Cross at 1-800-733-

2767 to set up a convenient appointment time. 
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We are allowed an extension on the 

Early Bird registration for Brother’s 

Keepers. If you need your form 

notarized, you may come to the office 

and Susan can do it.  

 

Youth News 

Upcoming events for the 

Captivate:  
 

Following the guidelines of the 

Governor, we will not be meeting 

on Sunday evenings.  Stay home. 

Stay safe. Check on the elderly 

people in your neighborhood.  
 

Ann is going to put the Youth 

Praise song on the church 

Facebook. All you guys check it 

out so we can learn it.  
 

The spring break hiking 

adventure will be when this no 

socialization ban is lifted.  

 

Ann will be putting a Bible Word 

Find online. Watch for it.  

 

Ann loves all the youth. Please 

text her so she can stay in touch.    
 

The Easter Egg Hunt on Palm 

Sunday has been cancelled due to 

the current coronavirus 

situation.  

 

 

 

 

WELCOME to our service of worship on this Lord’s Day!  If you 

are a guest, please be sure to sign the registration pad as it is passed 

to all members.  If you are looking for a church home, we would 

have you consider First Baptist.   

 

  FAITH is always personal, yet not private, and is expressed 

freely and openly within the community of faith.   

 

  March Memory Verse: Ephesians 2:10 “For we are His 
workmanship, created in Christ Jesus for good works, which 
God prepared beforehand, that we should walk in them.” 

***** 
The beautiful flowers for today are given by Connie and Tim 
Staats in honor of their grandchildren’s birthdays for Baylor, 
Easton, and Kennedy.  
 

***** 
03/22/2020 

Our Attendance 
Morning Worship joined by Facebook  93+ 

Wednesday Night Online Bible Study  37+ 

 

Over 2213 people were reached by the Facebook Worship 

last Sunday! 515 views for the Wednesday night 

Facebook.  

 

Don’t forget: you can also join in by phone to the worship 

service and Wednesday bible study using the same phone 

numbers sent out earlier and same Meeting ID (306 331 

241). Some phone numbers are 1-646-558-8656 (New 

York); 1-346-248-7799 (Houston) 

 

 

First Baptist Church  
215 Ann Street, Ravenswood, WV  26164 

Pastor Toby Wagoner 
(304)377-6796 

Music Director      Youth Director 
Abbi Woods      Ann Johnson 

www.fbcravenswood.org 
 

 


